CPSO seeks owner of a sheep

Wednesday, November 27, 2024
Posted by Breck Scott

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office is seeking the owner of a sheep that was found on November 24 in the 5700
block of Old Mooringsport Road. The owner has 10 days to claim the animal before it will be sold at auction. For
more information, please get in touch with Sgt. Gary Bailey at 318-464-7920.
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